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Free Child Safety Kits to be Issued in Auburn

(KLZA) Child safety is a concern we all share and today, from 5 to 7 p-m, free “Child Identification
Kits” will be given away at Auburn City Hall. In addition, Auburn Police Officers will be on hand
to assist parents in properly collecting items for these kits.

These kits are being given away to any Southeast Nebraska parent or child 18 years of age and
under. This event has been made possible by Auburn resident Kylie Stutheit, who chose this as her
community service project for the National American Miss program.

For further inquires or questions, please contact Chief Baker at (402)274-4977.

Many Signals Communications



